On May 16, the following information was requested by Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding Board Item P5 Renewal of Agreement with RFP Depot. LLC

Question:
Will this save in numbers of employees needed to do the job?

Response:
This electronic bid system was approved by the Board in April 2004 for the period July 1, 2204 - June 30, 2006 and included the elimination of two Purchasing Department Technicians.   These positions have not been restored and will continue to be eliminated if this item is approved.
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